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BUSINESS NAME 

The Corrie Forum 

Remember to check out our website: 

www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk  

To see this newsletter in colour on our website 
 

E-mail:     admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk 

Tel:         0161-336-2242 

The Golden Rules 

We are kind and gentle  

We are prepared for the school day 

We work hard 

We look after property 

We listen to people 

Whole School  

attendance target 

for this year is 

97% 

This years attendance so far is 94% 

 

Equipment 
 
Please ensure lunch bags, PE and 
Swimming kits are brought into school 
with your child at 9:00 am as office staff 
are spending increasing amounts of 
time delivering these to classes each 
day. 

ParentMail 

Please note all communications from school are now 

sent via ParentMail, if you aren't receiving these then 

please check at the office that we have your correct 

email address. 

 

Did you know you can download our app so that all 

communications are stored in one place?  Search for 

Corrie Primary School Denton in either the App Store or 

Google Play Store. 

Year 1 is about to start some super writing in the hope that we win a competition. We are entering 

the Poetry Safari Young Writers Poetry Competition. We want to keep our work top secret at the 

moment. If our school wins, Corrie will win £500! There are prizes for the top 5 pupils too, including 

an animal adoption package. 

 

Fingers crossed Year 1! 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 1st February– Young Voices 

Friday 3rd February– 4J Assembly  

Friday 3rd February– Parents Coffee Morning  

Monday 6th February– Career and Aspiration 

Week  

Tuesday 7th February– Year 3 & 4 Talent Auditions  

Wednesday 8th February– Year 5 & 6 Talent Auditions  

Friday 10th February– Choir Assembly For Parents 

Monday 13th February- Maths Workshop Year 2-6 

Parents 

Tuesday 14th February– KS1 & KS2 Valentines Disco  

Friday 17th February– Excellent Citizen Award  

Friday 17th February– School closes for half term.  

We seem to have a high number of head lice at Corrie School at the moment. The only effective 

means of control is for all parents to comb and check their children’s hair frequently. If head lice 

are present then comb the hair repeatedly using conditioner and a nit comb. Chemist or Health 

Centres will always give advice as to the best method of treatment with lotions. Some chemist 

will provide the head lice treatment free of charge.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ART News-  

stART Primary School Art Exhibition  

will be on 10 March 2017 – 15 April 2017 

At the ‘Central Art Gallery’ Old Street, Ashton under Lyne.  

View our Year Five ‘Market Stall’ instillation 

Nursery  News 

 

We have had a busy start to 2017, welcoming new class members, children have been talk-

ing about homes and enjoying retelling the ‘Three Little Pigs’ story. This week 

the class have explored Chinese New Year with lots of related activities. 

 

Message from the head:  

Welcome back after the Christmas holidays, it’s lovely to welcome some new staff to school. Miss Heath-

cote has joined us as our new Reception class teachers and Mrs Hall as our new teaching assistant 

across both Reception classes. Mrs Longhi has joined us as part of our learning support team working 

with both the Infant and Junior children. Miss Bithell left us at Christmas to concentrate on being a Mum 

and working part time.   

 

Miss Stonehewer who has worked for Corrie over the last 14 years has sadly decided to leave, we will all 

miss her very much she was a brilliant team member who worked hard for all the children at Corrie over 

her time here and I know she will be greatly missed by children and colleagues. We would all like to take 

this opportunity to wish her well.  

 

I hope that some parents will be able to join us during careers and aspiration week to talk to children 

about their jobs, it’s really important that children are given a wide variety of information about the dif-

ferent career opportunities that maybe open to them in the future.  

 

A big thank you to all the parents who have supported their children watching class assemblies and 

coming for tea and toast afterwards, the children really enjoy having you in school your continued sup-

port is much appreciated.  

 

Mrs Cartledge  

Parking outside school!  

The large yellow zig-zags with NO PARKING at 

the front of school are there to protect our chil-

dren, they say ‘NO PARKING’ to keep the area 

clear so that children can SAFELY cross the road 

without being hit by a car that can’t see them 

and they can’t see because your car is blocking 

the view. If you chose to park in this area you are 

putting children’s lives at risk, parking in this area 

stops a child having a clear view of the road, is it 

really worth a child being hit by a car so you 

don’t have to walk a few more me-

ters into school?   

 

THINK CHILDREN’S SAFETY FIRST  

Corrie Primary and Nursery School is a No 

Dogs School.  

 

No dogs (other than dogs for the disabled) 

are allowed at any time within the buildings 

or on school site.  Parents, pupils, visitors and 

staff must not bring dogs onto the school site 

at any time or tie them up outside any of 

the school gates or perimeter 

fencing unattended.  


